December Newsletter 2023

Tibbet's Wrap-Around Lakeland’s Little Learners
Mrs. Sawyer

This month seems to fly by and to be filled with Christmas excitement, please
make sure to stay informed and keep us informed of scheduling changes. If you need to
contact me you are always welcome to text or call me personally (815) 690-8782. The
center can also be reached at 262-723-8391. Please be sure to call when your child will
not be attending or with schedule changes.

Remember, December is short, Wrap-Around will be closed December 4th, and
December 21st, through January 2nd. Please make sure to contact the center if you
need child care arrangements, these changes should be turned into the LLL office by
10:00 am on Friday December 8th. They must be submitted in writing or via email to
info@lakelandslittlelearners.com.

With winter weather coming, remember all 5 items are needed (coat, hat, gloves, boots,
snow pants) so children can play in the snow and keep warm. Please remind your child to bring
winter gear to Wrap-Around from his/her locker. If you need help acquiring any winter gear let
me or the school know and we will see what we can do to help. If you have extra gear you don't
need, | would be happy to accept the donation to use when others have forgotten what they
need.

Last month, students spent time creating owls and sewing pillows. | hope your family had
an enjoyable Thanksgiving. This month we look forward to making ornaments and gifts.

The Matheson Memorial Library is offering several programs you might like to check
out: Kids Make It! Sewing (with sewing machines), Pokemon Club, and Build-a- Monster.

As a family, clear time from the hustle and bustle to share traditions with each other.
These can be long standing traditions, or new ones you decide to start.

We have been having a great year!
Happy and safe holidays to all,

Mrs. Sawyer
smoore@lakelandslittlelearners.com

Ms. Shirley
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